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The Mendip Players Social Media Policy 

Netiquette: The Committee reserves the right to ask members to remove any 
posts/comments/messages from Social Media platforms which may be insulting or offensive 
to society members or reflect badly on the society as a whole.   

Use of mobile phones: During rehearsals, mobile telephones and other electronic devices 
should be set to “silent” in the rehearsal room. Telephone calls should not be accepted 
whilst cast members are directly involved in the rehearsal. 

Recording of Rehearsals and Performances: Please note that we are granted the rights to 
perform our shows on the understanding that, unless stated otherwise, no recordings will 
be made of either performances or rehearsals.  In the event that you breach this agreement 
you, and the society, could face substantial penalties from the rights holders. 

Rehearsal Photos: Photographs of the rehearsal room, Technical or Dress rehearsal will be 
taken by an appointed photographer. No other photographs should be taken from the 
auditorium or the stage area (i.e. from the wings and props area). 

Backstage Photos: Photographs of people backstage should only be taken if you have their 
permission to do so. These can only be posted on Facebook, or other Social Media platforms 
such as Instagram or Twitter, if you have permission from all those in the photograph to do 
so. 

Media approved photos: If you wish to publicise a production or the society through your 

social media networks during rehearsals for and performances of a production, please 

contact the Social Media Manager who will provide you with approved publicity photos. 

 

The current Social Media Manager is: Allie White 


